MINUTES OF THE HOUSE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE

On February 6, 2006, at 1:30 p.m., members of the House and Senate Transportation Committees
left the Statehouse in response to an invitation from Wal-Mart to tour their distribution facilities
in Ottawa, Kansas. Members returned to the Capitol a little after 4:00 p.m.

The majority of the House Transportation Committee was present, however, attendance was not
taken.

Lunch was provided by the Kansas Motor Carriers Association.




